TURTLE MOUNTAIN COMMUNITY SCHOOLS
PO BOX 440
BELCOURT, NORTH DAKOTA 58316
PHONE: (701) 477-6471
FAX: (701) 477-6470

October 20, 2021

To: Matt Fetsch, NDHSAA Executive Director
From: Dr. Shane Martin
Re: Non Conference Football Game

Mr. Fetsch,

Beulah High School and Turtle Mountain Community High School would like to play a non-conference
game prior to the official game start date of the 2021-2022 season (August 22™) on August 20%, 2021,

We start on August 8", the 1% allowable contest is August 22, However, we are not having a scrimmage
and would like to play the game on the 20" as we will both have our 9 practices in and with the off-set of
Beulah’s start date of August 4" and ours of August 8", that would allow us to play, technically speaking,
our 1* game without having to double up the following week.

If this can be granted, we would be appreciative. Again, we will both have our 9 practices in and will not be
scrimmaging prior to this game, if allowed, on August 20, 2021 between Beulah Hi gh School and Turtle
Mountain Community School.

. Martin, Ph.D., CSCS
Athletic/Activities Director
Title IX Coordinator
Turtle Mountain Community School




